
 

Moving St. Andrew Catholic Community closer to  
Jesus Christ through growing in  
Faith, Service and Welcoming.  
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Baptism of the Lord 
January 12, 2020 

(continued on page 3) 

+Three of the four Gospels recall the Baptism of the Lord, each one in its own way.  
The version we hear today, from Matthew, is unique in recalling that when Jesus 
came to the Jordan, John the Baptist at first tried to prevent Him, saying that he was 
the one who needed to be baptized by Jesus.  But Jesus replies, Allow it now, for thus 
it is fitting for us to fulfill all righteousness. 
     Here, Matthew is keen to emphasize that Jesus is the fulfillment of the promises 
made to Israel – as found in the first reading from Isaiah – and the one whose 

sandals John is unfit to carry (Cf., Matthew 3:11).  John acquiesced to Jesus’ request, 

and upon coming up from the water, Jesus is revealed as my beloved Son through a 
voice from heaven, while the Spirit descends upon Him in the form of a dove. 
     As we hear this Gospel proclaimed, we note this revelation/divine action occurs 
after Jesus comes up from the waters of the Jordan River.  We, too, have emerged 
from the waters of baptism and been anointed with the same Spirit. The words of 
the Father are words meant for us, too, for we also are God’s beloved. 
     If anything, this feast has as much to say about us as it does about Jesus and his 
identity.  Yes, by going down into the waters of the Jordan River, Jesus demonstrates 
his solidarity with our broken world, but we know that He was without sin and so his 
baptism is different from ours.  Unlike Christ who embodied perfection, we have to 
choose whether or not to live up to that baptismal identity, and to continue his 
divine work in our world today.   
     We who gather here have made this choice, it seems.  We may not do it perfectly, 
but by our profession of faith and openness to the grace available at Mass, we are, at 
the very least, committed to trying our best.  May God bless us in our efforts, and 
may the Eucharist continue to transform us for the sake of the world! 
 

+This coming weekend, on January 18th, we start what the Church has called a Week 
of Prayer for Christian Unity.  Trying something a little different this year, we are 
working with our local neighborhood Christian churches in offering a prayer service 
each evening.  Why not attend one or all of the services, which will include some 
light hospitality, and visit with our neighbors?  We at St. Andrew will start off this 
series of prayer gatherings by hosting on Saturday at 7p.m.  
 

+It is nice to be writing “current and live” so to speak (and not three weeks early 
because of printing deadlines).  What I can say is that I’ve heard many nice 

On The Journey 
Into Ordinary Time 

JOIN US 
for Coffee & Donuts 
after the  

10 AM Mass 
this weekend! 
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Parish Office  248.651.7486 
 

Pastor   Monsignor Michael Hrydziuszko  pastor@standrewchurch.org  ext 101        
Associate Pastor  Fr. Tomasz Wilisowski, CSMA  frtom@standrewchurch.org  ext 112 
Deacon   Rev. Mr. Marc Gemellaro   deaconmarc@standrewchurch.org  
Deacon   Rev. Mr. Thomas Sliney   deacontom@standrewchurch.org 
Secretary  Ms. Gayle Durkin    gdurkin@standrewchurch.org  ext 100 
Pastoral Associates: 
     RCIA & Evangelization Mrs. Susan Kowalski   susank@standrewchurch.org  ext 105 
     Worship  Ms. Nicole Zakrzewski   nikkiz@standrewchurch.org  ext 104 
     Christian Service Mr. Samuel Jennings   samj@standrewchurch.org   ext 115 
     Tech & Special Projects Mr. Christopher Kasperek   chrisk@standrewchurch.org  ext 114 
Business Manager  Mr. Paul Rybicki    paulr@standrewchurch.org  ext 103 
Bookkeeper  Mrs. Anne Cairns    annec@standrewchurch.org  ext 109 
Maintenance  Mr. Steve Jordan, Supervisor  maintenance@standrewchurch.org  248.651.3050 

Music Ministry Office 248.651.8466 
 

Minister of Music  Mr. Stephan Pawl    stephanp@standrewchurch.org 
Reflections of Grace Mr. Jim Balistreri          248.931.1302 

Faith Formation Office 248.651.6571 
 

Faith Formation Director Mrs. Maureen Schreffler   maureens@standrewchurch.org  ext 116   
Support Staff  Mrs. Linda Martens     lmartens@standrewchurch.org  ext 121 
Early Childhood  Mrs. Maureen Schreffler   maureens@standrewchurch.org  ext 116 
Elementary  Mrs. Barbara Pacella   barbp@standrewchurch.org  ext 118 
   Mrs. Lidia Larges    lidial@standrewchurch.org  ext 119 
Middle School  Mrs. Brenda Heughens   brendah@standrewchurch.org  ext 120 
Youth Ministry  Mrs. Margaret Kozak   margaretk@ standrewchurch.org  ext 117 
Children Lit of the Word Ms. Barb Zonca    mzonca5270@aol.com 
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Weekend 
Masses:   Saturday  5:00 pm 
   Sunday    8:00 am, 10:00 am, 12:00 pm, 5:00 pm  
 
Reconciliation: 3:30 p.m. Saturday 

Weekday 
Masses:   8:15 am             Rosary:   7:45 am 
Chaplet of Divine Mercy:  Recited after Mass 
 
Anointing of the Sick 
please contact the Parish Office 248.651.7486  

Councils 
Parish Council Mrs. Carla Heck 248.875.6679    Finance Council Mr. Peter deSteiger 248.651.3322 

 
Commissions 

Christian Service Mrs Diane Bubnar 248.650.0259   Mrs. Mary Ann Ranger 248.321.1014 
Faith Formation Ms. Tina Howell  248.202.7608  
Parish Life Mr. Evan Reynolds   248.656.8396   Mrs. Barbara Mihalic 248.608.1472 
Stewardship Mrs. Linda Maccarone 586-292-5840 
Worship  Mr. Gary Putz  248.652.2275   Mr. Dean Holefca  248.652.7223 

Affiliated Organizations 
PAV Rep  Mrs. Mary Adesko 248.689.8160    
K of C  Mr. Carl Gildner  248.398.2737   Mr. Robert Krueger 248.650.1129 
Holy Family Mrs. Jeanette Izzi  248.299.3798 ext 106  izzi.jeanette@holyfam.org 
St Vincent dePaul Mrs Mary Ann Coddington 248.651.7486 
CCSEM  Mr. Chris Liparato  248.770.3663 

mailto:deaconmarc@standrewchurch.org
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On The Journey (continued from page 1) 

compliments about our building additions (and the availability of the additional restrooms at the Christmas masses!). We will be 
doing a review of how things have gone so far, and work with the contractors in finishing up many different items remaining on the 
“punch list.” 
     Don’t be afraid on Sundays and weekdays to walk into the new space – it’s ours to use!  It’s a shorter distance of outside walking 
when you come into the new doors/gathering space.  We are getting anxious to get the correctly-sized coffee maker so we can start 
meeting in the new space for coffee & donuts.  And as humans, we know accidents will happen, so if you have an “accident” of any 
sort, please let us know so it can be addressed promptly.  This goes for the 3 individuals/cars that have hit the bollards supporting 
the new light poles in the parking lot already.  Don’t be shy, just tell us so if there is an issue, we can address it.  (Note the new 
yellow striping on the light pole bases to help warn you of their presence.)  Please help us keep our “new things” clean and in good, 
proper working order! 
 

+Apologies if you have had difficulties or been cut off when phoning in to the offices this past week.  We have been working on 
installing the new phone system, and it has been a little more complex than first anticipated.  Please be patient with us as we are all 
learning new steps in retrieving phone messages, transferring calls to another person, or just putting you on hold – and cutting you 
off instead! 
 

+My thanks for your generosity in helping us finance these new areas and furnishings.  Our Christmas collection was over $325K, 
and our CSA received some additional gifts at the holidays, putting us to the point of potentially receiving over $360K in refunds for 
our CSA efforts this time!  Prayerful gratitude to all those who have made such generous sacrifices!!  
 

+This Feast of the Baptism of the Lord “officially” concludes the Church’s celebration of the Christmas season.  We move into what 
we call ordinary time, so you will see the decorations come down and the color green appear once again for a short while before 
we start our Lenten journey at the end of February.  Again, my thanks to all who helped with the many efforts of the holiday 
season! 
 

+While the manger is put away for another year, let’s remember that Emmanuel – our God – is with us each and every day!  I look 
forward to seeing you in church!!   
 

        -Msgr. Mike (with thoughts from  
FAITH Catholic Publishing) 



 

Worship 4 
New Eucharistic Minister 

Training 

Those interested in serving as  an 

Extraordinary Minister of  

Holy Communion at Mass are asked 

to attend a training session on Mon-

day, January 13 at 7:00pm in the church. If you have 

any questions please call Nikki at 248-651-7486 

ALTAR SERVER TRAINING 

Wednesday, January 15 at 
7:00pm 

Training for those interested in   
being an Altar Server will take place 
In the Church on Wednesday,      

January 15 at 7:00pm. Students must be at least 8 
years old and have completed the Sacraments of 
Reconciliation and First Eucharist. We are also 
offering the opportunity for families, if they would 
like to serve together, to be trained. Parents will 
receive the same training as the students and will 
be scheduled as a family for Mass. 

   If your child or your family is interested, please 
call the parish office to sign up for the  training 
session. 

Calling Men, Women, Teens or Families 
We are in need of Ushers for Mass. In particular 
there is great need for the 12:00PM and 5:00PM 
Sunday Mass. On the “job” training is provided for 
this ministry. If you are interested in serving, please 
contact Gary Putz at 248-652-2275. 

Ecumenical Prayer Service Celebrates Annual Week of  Prayer for Christian Unity  

     Six congregations, representing a variety of Christian denominations, will come together for an Ecumenical 
Celebration of the Word of God each night from January 18 – 23, 2020. 
     Begun in 1908, the Week of Prayer for Christian Unity is celebrated each year in cities and towns across the 
country and around the world. 
     The theme for the 2020 observance is “They Showed Us Unusual Kindness” (cf. Acts 28:2). The theme and text 
for each year’s observance of the Week of Prayer for Christian Unity are chosen and prepared by representatives 
of the Pontifical Council for Promoting Christian Unity and representatives of the World Council of Churches. The 
international texts are developed, adapted, and published for use in the USA by the Graymoor Ecumenical &    
Interreligious Institute. 

       The services, part of the area’s observance of the annual Week of Prayer for Christian Unity, will take place at 
7:00 pm each night at a different church. The services will last approximately 30 minutes with a reception following. 
A free-will offering will benefit the Rochester Area Neighborhood House. Please see the flyer elsewhere in the      
bulletin. ALL are welcome. This is an opportunity for us to get to know our fellow Christians and help Unleash the 
Gospel.  

Baptism of the Lord begins new opportunity at St. Andrew 

  This weekend we celebrate the Baptism of the Lord, which officially ends the Christmas Season and returns us to 
ordinary time. Sunday, at the 12:00pm Mass we will begin to celebrate the Sacrament of Baptism within the context 
of Mass. Fr. Tom discussed this in an article in last week’s bulletin. A couple of questions have come up, so I thought I 
would share these thoughts to help answer the questions. 

Our baptism calls us into communion with God and with each other. Having a baby baptized is both an act of faith 
and a cultural affair. It is both a statement of trust in the goodness of God as well as a family event that can be faith-
filled. 

Parents are not alone in this task. They have the help of the godparents as well as the entire faith community, for all 
share in the mission of passing on the faith (cf. CCC 1255). As with those we welcome at Easter, through the RCIA 
process, I encourage you to embrace this opportunity to welcome our newest members to the Catholic Faith. 



 

5 Week of Christian Unity 



 

Christian Service 6 
Strangers No Longer: Circle of Support, a joint ministry of St. Andrew & St. Mary 

of the Hills be holding a meeting at St. Mary of the Hills on Thursday, January 30, 

at 7:00 PM in the Gym.  Our speaker this month will be Fr. Robert Dueweke OSA, 

who will share his experience of ministry in Peru, Chicago, and now at the United 

Nations representing the Augustinians. Our table conversation will stretch us to think about the inter-

section of race, migration, and climate. For more information contact Sam Jennings at 

samj@standrewchurch.org or  248 651-7486 Ext. 115.  

 

 

 

 

 

Catholic Community Response Team, a ministry of our Vicariate, which seeks to provide direct support to 

the needy, inspired by the Gospel, invites you to pray, eat and learn more about their ministry’s work in 

Pontiac.  

Please join us for a pancake breakfast in the Activities Building, Sunday Feb. 2, 2020 9a.m. – 12 p.m.  Stop by 

after the 8 a.m., 10 a.m., or before the noon masses!   

Please contact Sam Jennings at samj@standrewchurch.org with any questions.  

Interested in Catholic Social Teaching, justice, or pro-life issues?   

St. Andrew Parish is reviving its pro-life and social justice ministries by creating a 

new Life, Justice, & Peace Committee! Rooted in Catholic Social Teaching, the 

Life, Justice & Peace Committee promotes a consistent ethic of life, Gospel non-

violence, and stands in solidarity with the most vulnerable and marginalized in 

our world including the poor, migrants and refugees, the victims of racism, the 

homeless, those imprisoned and on death row, and the unborn. 

The Life, Justice, & Peace Committee is tasked with providing an integrated approach to advocacy and edu-

cation for issues involving the inherent dignity of all human life, peace, and social, economic, & environmen-

tal justice.  

Our first meeting will be February 5 from 7 p.m.—8:30 p.m. in the Parish Center, Lower Level.  

All are welcome.  

For more information or to RSVP please visit https://sugeni.us/cMNw.  

mailto:samj@standrewchurch.org
mailto:samj@standrewchurch.org
https://sugeni.us/cMNw
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Thank you!  
The annual Operation Sunshine Christmas Party for the developmentally disabled residents of two homes in 
Pontiac took place Saturday, December 7th, 2019.  St. Andrews members past and present along with their 
friends and relatives donate food, gifts, talent and time for this annual event.  Final preparations started      
Friday afternoon in the activities building; peeling potatoes and transformed the gym into Christmas       
wonderland.  Tables where decorated with sleighs and filled with candy. By Saturday, turkeys and pies,   
provided by our parishioners, were streaming into the kitchen.  The St Andrew’s maintenance staff did an    
excellent job preparing the Activities Building for this event. Special thanks to Alex, whom at a moment’s    
notice, supported us throughout the day. 
 

This year the residents arrived at St Andrew Activity Building 30 min early. The volunteers went into                
preparation overdrive. The James Balistreri “Reflections of Grace” Choir switched from warming up their 
voices to concert mode with Christmas music.  The choir had the ability to place the volunteers and our     
special guests in a festive mood.  For the next two and half hours the residents and volunteers received a 
blessing from Monsignor Mike, ate a delicious meal, listened to Christmas Carols, talked with volunteers and 
Santa Claus and received their Christmas presents. As the event was winding down, extremely diligent     
Religious Education students and volunteers served as the clean-up crew and willing to perform any task 
requested of them.  
 

Many thanks to all the volunteers that made this annual event very special! 
 



 

Faith Formation 8 

Religious Education Schedule                                                    
Jan. 5,6,7; Jan. 12,13,14; Jan. 19;  27,28                                         

Feb. 2, 3, 4;   Feb. 9, 10, 11; Feb. 23,24,25                     
Sunday evening Middle School Sessions                              

Jan. 5,12,26; Feb. 9, 23 

FIRST RECONCILIATION 

FAMILY PREPARATION 

REMINDER 

All Families with children in  

2nd Grade should attend  

with their child in the church. 

 Also any families with children in older grades 

who have not yet celebrated this  

Sacrament are encouraged to attend. 

Wed.  Jan. 8 at  

6:30-7:30 PM 

 or 

Sun.  Jan. 12th at  

1:30—2:30 PM         

Our Advent                                              

Book Collection brought in 

900 books!                                     
Thank you to all                                   

who donated! 

                                                                                     

   CONFIRMATION                                                                                                                                                      

   PREPARATION 

Confirmation Preparation letters have gone out to 

families with 8th graders. If you did not receive 

one, please let us know. If your teen goes to a pri-

vate school other than Holy Family, please contact 

our office at 248-651-6571 to be included on our 

list. The first meeting is a Parent Orientation and is 

offered three times. Please choose ONE: 

Monday, Feb. 3 at 6pm in the Chapel                                                                                                                            

Monday, Feb. 3 at 7:30pm in the Chapel 

Sunday, Feb. 9 at 6pm in the Chapel 

This meeting is a requirement and will outline the 

plan for your teen’s journey toward Confirmation. 

If you have not already signed up for the Confirma-

tion REMIND, please text ANDCON20A-L to 81010 

or ANDCON20M-Z to 81010.                                             

Thank you for your support.                                     

Maureen Schreffler, Director of Faith Formation                                                                                               

Margaret Kozak, Youth Minister 

FATIMA FOR TODAY                                                                           

by Fr. Andrew Apostoli                                                  

Tuesday Morning Book Study                                                 

begins this Tuesday, Jan. 14                                

in the                                                                                                      

Multi-Purpose Room                                        

9:30-11:30am 

Sherri Sullivan is one of our amazing 6th grade cat-

echists.  This is her second year serving as a cate-

chist at St. Andrew.  She has previously been a cat-

echist at St Louise and St. Mary of the Hills.  One of 

Sherri’s most favorite memories she has with the 

kids, is watching their eyes as they begin to under-

stand their faith.  When asked what made her join 

the Faith Formation ministry, Sherri responded, “If 

only I knew then what I know now… There is so 

much I didn’t know about this Catholic faith. I 

want to share what I’ve learned.”  Sherri loves 

sharing the wonder, beauty and power of our faith.  

She says, “As the world crumbles around us, we 

have a strong place to stand.” 



 

9 Youth Ministry 



 

HFRS Open House 10 



 

  

Holy Family Regional School 

JESUS CHRIST IS THE REASON FOR HOLY FAMILY REGIONAL SCHOOL 
ACCREDITED BY THE MICHIGAN ASSOCIATION OF NON-PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

www.holyfam.org 

11 Holy Family Regional School 

Calling all parishioners!  
CYO Spring Sports registration begins this week.  

Visit www.holyfam.org 
Click on Student Life and then Athletics.  

Registration closes January 31st. Girls 5th-8th  

Boys 4th-8th  Co-Ed 4th-8th  

WAX MUSEUM 
Fifth grade students put their historical knowledge on display - literally! The students dressed up like an explorer and 
shared their presentations throughout the day at the annual Wax Museum.   They highlighted the knowledge they 
gained from their Explorer Research Project and every student found a way to put a unique touch on their project.   
Thank you to our teachers, visitors, and explorers for another great Wax Museum!  



 

Pasta Dinner 12 



 

Joan Champine, 85 
 

Died on 
December 27, 2019 

Buried from St. Andrew on 
December 31, 2019 

13 JAM 

Carol Korte, 84 
 

Died on 
December 31, 2019 

Buried from St. Andrew on 
January 4, 2020 

Leonard Decker, 86 
 

Died on 
January 2, 2020 

Buried from St. Andrew on 
January 7, 2020 

Diana Ramirez, 46 
 

Died on 
January 1, 2020 

Buried from St. Andrew on 
January 3, 2020 

Helen Martin, 94 
 

Died on 
December 11, 2019 

Buried from St. Andrew on 
January 8, 2020 



 

Prayer Requests SUNDAY January 12, 2020  Parish Office Hours  9:00 am - 12:00 noon 
  8:00 am Mass   Church 
10:00 am Mass   Church 
10:00 am Pre K / K Religious Education 
12:00 pm Mass    Church 
  1:30 pm Reconciliation Prep Church 
  5:00 pm NOAK Mass  Church 
  6:00 pm Religious Education 
  6:00 pm St Andrew Youth Night Activities Building 
  
MONDAY January 13, 2020   Parish Office Hours 9:00 am - 7:30 pm 
  7:45 am Rosary    Chapel 
  8:15 am Mass    Chapel 
  4:30 pm Religious Education   
  6:00 pm Religious Education 
  7:00 pm Eucharistic Minister Train Church 
  7:30 pm Religious Education 
 
TUESDAY January 14, 2020  Parish Office Hours 9:00 am - 7:30 pm 
  7:45 am Rosary    Chapel 
  8:15 am Mass    Chapel 
  4:00 pm Tithing Meeting  Parish Office Conference Room 
  4:30 pm Religious Education   
  6:00 pm Religious Education 
  7:30 pm Commissions Meetings Activities Building 
   
WEDNESDAY  January 15, 2020  Parish Office Hours 9:00 am - 7:30 pm 
  7:45 am Rosary    Chapel 
  8:15 am Mass    Chapel 
  7:00 pm Altar Server Training Church 
 
THURSDAY January 16, 2020    Parish Office Hours 9:00 am - 7:30 pm 
  7:45 am Rosary   Chapel 
  8:15 am Mass    Chapel 
  9:15 am Bible Study  Multi Purpose Room 
  7:00 pm Bible Study  Parish Center Lower Level 
  7:30 pm RCIA   Multi-Purpose Room 
 
FRIDAY January 17, 2020  Parish Office Hours 9:00 am - 5:00 pm 
  7:45 am Rosary   Chapel 
  8:15 am Mass   Chapel 
 
SATURDAY Janaury 18, 2020  Parish Office Hours 9:00 am - 3:00 pm 
  8:30 am Centering Prayer  Multi Purpose Room 
  9:30 am Baptism Prep  Multi Purpose Room 
  9:30 am Needlework Ministry  Parish Center Lower Level 
  3:30 pm Reconciliation  Church 
  5:00 pm Mass    Church 
  7:00 pm Christian Unity Event Church 
 
SUNDAY January 19, 2020  Parish Office Hours  9:00 am - 12:00 noon 
  8:00 am Mass   Church 
10:00 am Mass   Church 
10:00 am Pre K / K Religious Education 
12:00 pm Mass    Church 
  5:00 pm NOAK Mass  Church 
  6:00 pm St Andrew Youth Night Activities Building 

All men & women in the military  
& family members 

Mary Pearsall 
Mary Ann Ranger 

Mike Helms 
Ryan Mele 
Mary Ziaja 

Janet McGarry 
Thomas Whitlow 

Mary Louise Kaufeld 
Therese Tyll 
Norine Brum 
Patty Miller 

Paul  & Tracy Jacque 
Elizabeth Jary 

David Koss 
Barbara Gunn 
Gerrie Raymo 
Jimmy Kaufeld 

Cap Steyer 
Louise Carlson 

Mary Kralik 
Carla Robinson 

Jack Hretz 
Joe Koss 

Nicholas Gauthier 
Scott Holland 

Matthew Payne 
Victor Zanolli 

Patricik Beattie 
Donna Christie 

Joe Bosca 
David Bowen 

Robert Clemens 
Alyssa Courtright 
Sandra Brogger 

Ava Elezaj 
Dan Mortier 
Lynn Mele 

James Brown 
Karen Potts 

Gary Kurmas 
Kit Wojcik 

Dana Mason 
Tommy Schomaker 

Roy Konieczny 
Helen Stachetski 

Gary J. Rogers 
Jim Koerber 

John Brunner 
Walter Gieselman 
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Readings for the  
Week of January 13 

Mass Intentions for the Week of January 5 
 

SUNDAY  January 12, 2020 
  8:00 am  Marion Blair   Mary & Gary Canfield 
  Helen Fraga   Her Children 
  Wieslaw Zaydel   Ed Sencyk & Zaydel Family 
  Andrea Barnett -Asche  Shirley Gofrank 
   

10:00 am  For the People of St Andrew 
    

12:00 pm  The Sisters of St Anthony High School 
  John & Ethel Baisley  Kathleen Hughes 
  Theresa Aronne   The Ormachea Family 
   

  5:00 pm  For the People of the Pontiac Area Vicariate 
  
MONDAY  January 13, 2020 
  8:15 am  Ed Herman   Elaine Herman 
  Joseph Marheineke  Wife, June 
   
TUESDAY  January 14, 2020 
  8:15 am  Logan Iudiciani   Mom & Dad 
  
WEDNESDAY  January 15, 2020 
  8:15 am  For the People of St Andrew 
    
THURSDAY  January 16, 2020 
  8:15 am  For the People of St Andrew 
  
FRIDAY  January 17, 2020 
  8:15 am  Antonio S. Nucum, Sr  The Nucum Family 
 
SATURDAY  January 18, 2020 
  5:00 pm   Nick Hevron   Jim & Betty Nolan 
  Walter Tomalis   Family 
  Pete & Mary Kanan  R. Schaller 
 
SUNDAY  January 19, 2020 
  8:00 am  Helen Magdalene Fraga  Dave & Sue Schaefer 
  Frank Buchanan   Mary Buchanan 
   

10:00 am  Joseph Mattar   Family 
  Joseph & Sally Ehlen  LoPiccolo Family 
  Giuseppe & Giuseppina LoPiccolo Lo Piccolo Family 
    

12:00 pm  For the People of St Andrew 
    

  5:00 pm  For All Those Pursuing Vocations to the Priesthood and Religious Life 
 

January 13 
St Hilary 

1 Samuel 1:1-8 
Mark 1:14-20 

 
January 14 

1 Samuel 1:9-20 
Mark 1:21-28 

 
January 15 

1 Samuel 3:1-10, 19-20 
Mark 1:29-39 

 
January 16 

1 Samuel 4:1-11 
Mark 1:40-45 

 
January 17 
St Anthony 

1 Samuel 8:4-7, 10-22a 
Mark 2:1-12 

 
January 18 

1 Samuel 9:1-4, 17-19; 10:1a 
Mark 2:13-17 

 
January 19 

Second Sunday of Ordinary Time 
Isaiah 49:3, 5-6 

Psalm 40 
1 Corinthians 1:1-3 

John 1:29-34 

5  15 Mass Intentions & Readings 



 

Liturgical Schedule 16 

Ushers                               
E. Reynolds, Capt.          A. Gladden        
K. Faragher                     B. Zandi                    
N. Rosinski                      K. Dyar       

Ushers                             
K. Snook, Co-Capt.       T. Olechowski 
C. Slusser, Co-Capt.     J. Birg 
B. Riehl                          D. Gac 
L. Olechowski               K. Mansell 

 

Ushers 
D. Dehn   M. Estrellado 
D. Iudiciani,  Capt. M. Zahm 
G. Stefani 

Priest: Fr. Tom Wilisowski 
Deacon:   Marc Gemellaro 

Priest: Fr. Tom Wilisowski  
Deacon:   Marc Gemellaro 

Priest: Msgr. Michael Hrydziuszko 
Deacon:   Tom Sliney 

Priest: Msgr. Michael Hrydziuszko 
Deacon:   Tom Sliney 

Priest:  Fr. Brian  Chabala 

Lectors:     B. Strnad         C. Potwardowski         

Reader:     C. Brigulio 

Lectors:   M. Thallman            V. Serio  

Reader:   P. deSteiger 

Lectors:   R. Sassack    C. Kemler 

Reader:   A. Sassack 

Lectors:     M. Atkinson         P.Bubnar 

Reader:    M. Jaroma 

Lectors:    N. Cerame        C. MacLean 

Reader:     M. Battah 

Altar Servers: 
               J. Aguilar        C. Grems 
           

Altar Servers: 
          N. Godfrey        A. Monterosso  
          L. Monterosso  A. Stec  

Altar Servers: 
        D. Black              B. Cobb 
        D. Lanfear          L. Marshall 

Altar Servers: 
         P. Gomez           L. Machak    
  

Altar Servers: 
               T. Keehn                            
       

Musician: Stephan Pawl 

Cantor:  Spirit Song  

Musician: Stephan Pawl 

Cantor:  R. Wyrembelski 

Musician: Stephan Pawl 

Cantor:  Adult Choir 

Musician: Jim Balistreri 

Cantor:  Reflections of Grace 

Greeters  to sign up, please visit: 
www.tinyurl.com/andrewgreet 

Sunday 12:00 PM Mass 
January 19, 2020 

Sunday 5:00 PM Mass  
January 19, 2020 

Saturday 5:00 PM Mass 
January 18, 2020 

Sunday 8:00 AM Mass 
January 19, 2020 

Sunday 10:00 AM Mass 
January 19, 2020 

Musician: Cat Menzies 

Ushers                           
E. Grace, Co-Capt.      M. Juriga 
V. Gustafson       M. Mullen 
F. Doyle        G. Putz, Co-Capt 
J. Juriga        P. Mullen 

Mass Coordinator: 
B. Chundrlik L. Chundrlik 

Greeters  to sign up, please visit: 
www.tinyurl.com/andrewgreet 

Mass Coordinator: 
D. Dear D. Groen 

Greeters  to sign up, please visit: 
www.tinyurl.com/andrewgreet 

Mass Coordinator: 
L. Mejaly M. Wissa 

Greeters  to sign up, please visit: 
www.tinyurl.com/andrewgreet 

Mass Coordinator: 
C. Hornung M. Sturdavent 

Greeters  to sign up, please visit: 
www.tinyurl.com/andrewgreet 

Mass Coordinator: 


